
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  F A M I L I E S

Happy Friday NPHS Families,

Please be reminded that in order to receive a high school diploma, the New York
State Education Department requires that students pass multiple Regents
examinations. Your student may not be eligible for graduation until he/she satisfies
all Regents examinations requirements. 

If the course ends with a Regents Exam, attendance is, therefore, expected.
Students, parents, or guardians who have questions regarding state mandated testing
requirements should contact their student’s school counselor. Please note that these
exams will not be considered in calculating students' final course grades.

For additional information on Special Appeals please see the New York State
Education guidance at: https://www.nysed.gov/curriculum-instruction/appeals-safety-
nets-and-superintendent-determination

Best, 
Samuelle

Around NPHS 

Important Dates

April 21, 2023

A Message from Principal Simms 

CONTENT



   Around NPHS

April 28     Junior Prom - 6:00 pm to 10:00 pm
May 1st to 12th   AP Exams

    

Important Dates




Students in
Psychology

explored
perspectives on
Personality by

creating masks to
represent aspects

of Persona and
Shadow. 

-Ms. Costello













JUNIORSJUNIORS

Attention Juniors. If you are attending the prom on Friday,
April 28, you must be in school until the end of second block.

You may sign out after second block only if you have a note
from your parent or guardian to do so. There will be a
checkout table near the front of the school so do not just take
off!

 If you are not properly checked out or not in school for at
least half of the day you will not be able to attend the prom.
-Ms. Kiley
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